[bookmark: _GoBack]City of Taylor, North Dakota
March 9, 2020 at 6:00 pm at City Hall
The regular City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Russ Myran. 
Council Members present: Travis Christensen, Daryl Jurgens and Emory Vaagen. Visitors: Coree Hofland
The minutes of the February 13, 2020 City Council meeting were approved as read. 
Taylor Opera House was well received. Oneok approved a $1,500 grant as well as several individuals have donated. Questions came up regarding the use of alcohol. City Attorney and the Sheriff’s department will be contacted regarding this. 
Daryl Jurgens moved to approve the highest bid for the city tractor, seconded by Travis Christenson. MC
Emory Vaagen moved to approve the highest bid for the sweeper seconded by Travis Christensen. MC
February financial report was approved as read.
Emory Vaggen moved to approve March bills, seconded by Travis Christensen. MC
	GENERAL
	8611
	Lisa Aune
	$900.00 

	
	8612
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8613
	Richardton Merchant
	$208.16 

	
	8624
	MDU
	$164.52 

	
	8616
	Lisa Aune
	$154.52 

	
	8623
	Gooseneck Implement
	$51,900.00 

	
	
	
	

	HIWAY
	8624
	MDU
	$85.19 

	
	8612
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8617
	Jurgen's Operating
	$522.50 

	
	 
	
	

	Opera House
	8624
	MDU
	$401.23 

	
	8618
	Menards
	$209.48 

	
	8619
	Jim's Repair
	$12,131.00 

	
	8620
	Big S Contracting
	$17,273.00 

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	WATER
	8624
	MDU
	$253.91 

	
	8615
	Riteway
	$92.40 

	
	8621
	SW Water
	$2,024.00 

	
	8612
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	 
	
	

	SEWER
	8612
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8624
	MDU
	$177.86 

	
	8615
	Riteway
	$92.41 

	
	 
	 
	 

	GARBAGE
	8622
	MGM Sanitation
	$3,268.00 

	
	
	
	 


ND Department of Health sent a landfill inspection report. 
The next meeting date will be changed to April 14th, 2020 at 6:00pm. Following the regular City Council Meeting will be the 2020 Tax Equalization meeting at 7:00. Daryl Jurgens moved to adjourn at 8:25 pm seconded by Emory Vaagen. MC
Russ Myran, Mayor                                                                               Lisa Aune, Auditor
